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VII. “Good of the Cause” 

a. Ryan noted that students are moving toward sustainable SPOT evaluations to 

online or via cell phone. Faculty would like to make sure all students continue to 

participate if SPOT evaluations are moved online, and are looking for student 

input on how to keep full participation. 
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